
 
 
 

Schedule reductions as a result of COVID-19 
 

 
As a result of the on-going impacts of COVID-19, service cancellations are now in effect until 
further notice 
 

• Tuesday and Thursday services Brisbane to Nauru are cancelled. 

• Tuesday and Sunday services from Nauru to Brisbane are cancelled. 

• All flights from Nauru to Fiji (and return) are cancelled. 

 
The following services will continue to operate 
 

• Friday return service from Brisbane to Nauru. This service will operate fortnightly 
from Friday 20th March 2020. 
 

• All Freighter services will also operate as scheduled 
 
 
Passengers will be re-accommodated onto the Friday service without charge. 
Ticketed passengers not wishing to travel will be refunded less administrative charge. 

 

Alternatively, please contact 

Brisbane Reservations: Ph: +61 7 3229 6455 

                                                     Between 8.30am and 5.30pm Monday – Friday 

                                                     reservations@nauruairlines.com.au 

Nauru Sales:   Ph: +674 557 7000 

                                                     Between 10.00am and 4.00pm Monday-Friday 

                                                     naurusales@nauruairlines.com.nr 

 


